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Dear Vitek, 

Further to our previous correspondence, I enclose a copy of 
Cutter's packaging (one of our competitors), from which you can see 
they are now adopting the suggesting labelling. 

Please advise whether there is any progress with regard to our own 
labelling. If necessary, and to save time, I suggest a label be 
produced just for the outers containing the 10 vials, although 
ideally each individual vial should be so labelled. 

Your early comments would be appreciated. 

Thank you. 
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C.R. Bishop. 
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